
Texas Association for Developmental Education  

Dr. Carol Dochen Professional Development Scholarship 
 

TADE awards one or more $500 scholarships each year for professional 
development.  Recipients must be a TADE member in good standing and 
members may only win one award per year.  Awards must be used for 
professional development within one year.  Professional development may 
include a project or research not funded at the applicant's institution or for 
professional travel or conference attendance not funded or fully funded at the 
applicant's institution. This award may not count toward degree research.   

** Applications must be sent to the current TADE President within the dates 
posted to the members and on the CASP listserv.  No late applications will be 
accepted. 

** Recipients are required to write a report reflecting how monies were used, 
which will be shared with TADE members either via the CASP Newsletter, or at a 
state or national meeting. Reports should be submitted to the current TADE 
President. 

 

Application for the TADE Dr. Carol Dochen Professional Development Scholarship 

 

 
Name:     

 

 
Institution: 

 

 
Institutional       
e-mail address: 

 

 
Member of TADE 
since . . . 

 

 
Mailing Address: 

 
 



 
Office phone: 
Cell phone: 
Home phone: 
 

 

 
Briefly explain 
your purpose for 
this scholarship 
(150 words or 
less) 
 

 

 
Biography for the 
awards 
announcement 
(50 words or less) 
 

 

 
 

Please add your electronic signature below to agree that 
should you win this award, you commit to use it within one 
year and agree to write a brief article describing how you 
used this scholarship. 
 
 
Signature:   
 

 
Instructions:   

1. Complete this document.  Save it as                                                      
“TADE Scholarship Application_Your Name” and send it as a WORD 
document file attachment to the current president of TADE.  (That name 
and e-mail address is on the website at www.CASP-Texas.com.) 
 

2. In addition to the message, please attach a high resolution photograph 
for the newsletter.  

 
3. In addition, please attach a brief letter on institution letterhead from 

your immediate supervisor or supervising professor documenting your 
role and responsibilities at your institution.   
 
Scholarships will be awarded to TADE members only.  Full-time and 
adjunct instructors, and graduate students are eligible for this award.  
The decision of the TADE Board is final, and winners and the 

http://www.casp-texas.com/


supervisor/supervising professor will be notified by the president via e-
mail.  Winners will also be recognized at the annual CASP Conference.  
 

 

   This professional development award is named for Dr. Carol 
Dochen, who was a key founder of CASP, served as the first and second 
president of TxCRLA, and chaired five popular CASP Conferences. Dr. Dochen 
has attended every conference since the first Austin event, and she is the 
official historian of the organization. She is the Director of the Student Learning 
Assistance Center at Texas State University-San Marcos where she also teaches 
in University College and the Department of Educational Administration and 
Psychological Services. 
 
 

Mail your application to the current TADE President.  On the subject line of your 
e-mail, please write “TADE Award Application.”  The president’s contact 
information is available at www.CASP-Texas.com.  

http://www.casp-texas.com/

